From: Tone Sutterud |G

Sent: 27 January 2017 13:10

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2016/6284/P have been received by the council.

On Tue, Jan 24, 2017 at 6:23 PM, <planning@camden.gov uk> wrote:

As the owner of the ground floor flat of the adjacent building, I strongly object to an elevated terrace being
built overlooking our garden, which will be an invasion of our privacy and lower the value of our property. I
am also concerned about the damage to our building, considering that cracks are appearing in 193 Fordwych
Road.

Comments made bi Tone Sutterud of 193A Fordwych Road

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Objection



